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Jacob Trevino named Kerrville Police Department’s Officer of the Year 
 

Kerrville (March 24, 2021) – Congratulations to Jacob Trevino, who was named the Kerrville 

Police Department's 2021 Officer of the Year at Tuesday night's City Council meeting for his 

outstanding service to the city. Joining Trevino for the ceremony were Kerrville Mayor Bill 

Blackburn, Kerrville Police Chief Chris McCall, and Kerrville City Manager Mark McDaniel. 
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